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Weekly newsletter 

Friday 15th March 2024 
 

 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
It’s been a great week at school this week – it’s getting warmer, and it finally feels like Spring is in the air!  
For Science week the children were treated to a special assembly, where they learned about the 
discoveries of different scientists e.g. Isaac Newton and Robert J. Van de Graaff.  Our favourite bit was 
when he made Miss Aoki’s hair stand on end! 
 
Parent/Teacher Consultations 
Booking for the Parent/Teacher Consultations are live and close on Friday, 15 March at 9.00pm at this 
link: https://emmanuelce.parentseveningsystem.co.uk .  Please see the letter which was sent out via 
Parenthub earlier last week for more details. 
 
Summer Term Club Payments  
The deadline for club payments for the Summer term is Wednesday 20th March. There is also an 
'Emergency Contact Form' to fill out for each club online through your child's Scopay account.  
If you have any queries or difficulty making the payment deadline, please let the office know and we will 
endeavour to help. If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium, please let the office know.  
 

Upcoming dates 
Reception Open Classroom: Tuesday 19th March 9.15am  

Year 5 and 6 Brass Concert: Thursday 21st March 2.30pm 

PFE Movie Night: Friday 22nd March 5.00 – 6.45pm 

Year 5 Easter play: Wednesday 27th March: 10am – 11am  

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend, 

Miss Roscoe and the Emmanuel Team 

 

 

Attendance 
Our school target for attendance is 96%.   
This week, well done to Year 6! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Attendance 
Nursery 85.8% 

Reception 88.9% 

Year 1 93.7% 

Year 2 95.5% 

Year 3 93.1% 

Year 4 91.5% 

Year 5 94.5% 

Year 6  96.9% 

School  93% 

https://emmanuelce.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/


Diary Dates – click here for our school calendar 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.emmanuel.camden.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1


 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Have you overEgged it?  

Are you Eggasperated by the volume of 

chocolate in your house? Are the kids over 

Eggcited? 🐣🍫 
 

What? This Eastertide, Emmanuel School is accepting donations of Easter Eggs (and long 

shelf-life Easter treats) for distribution to both the local food bank and the local Ukraine 

Hub.  

 

Where? Drop-off is box at Reception in the Omega (Main School) Building   

 

When? From today until the end of term.  

 

Why?  Easter is a major holiday for many Ukrainians but with nearly 1.2 million children 

now displaced, celebrations will be muted for so many. The local Hub (at 02 on Finchley 

Road) will be driving our donated eggs to displaced children in time for Easter.  

We will also be donating Easter eggs to our local food bank, where families with children 

can go to receive the support they need.   

 

Let's make some children eggstatic!  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



School visionaries 
Congratulations to these children for showing our school vision and values this week:  

From Alpha to Omega - life in all its fullness. (John 10:10)  
 

 
 
  

Yannis and Lexie in Nursery 
Keira and Rashaan in Reception 
Alex and Lottie in Year 1 
Helena and Madeleine in Year 2 
Angelica and Kim Year 3 
Thejan and Lucie in Year 4 
Mia and Olivya in Year 5 
Leyla and Kai in Year 6 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 

Mad Science Assembly 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Year 5 Science Day 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

We checked reaction times over a 
period of time. 

We saw what happened with water 
absorption. 
 

We checked the impact of weight 
on the number of swings a 
pendulum makes. 



 
Year 5 Trip to Hampstead School for a Science Workshop 

 
On Thursday Year 6 took part in a fun taster physics lesson at Hampstead School where they 
built roller coasters out of various materials testing the speed, acceleration and forces! 

 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 



         Tennis at Parliament Hill 
 
 
 
 

 
Please find websites below with information about the following: 

 
• A Girls-only session with a free tennis racket, T- shirt, and tennis balls at Parliament Hill 

Fields,  
•  A Half price Tennis Camp over the Easter school holidays at Parliament Hill Fields. 

 
 

 
 

https://www.lta.org.uk/play/parents-area/prime-video-lta-youth-girls/ 
 

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/ParliamentHillFieldsTennisCourts 
 

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/RudolphSchoolofTennis 
 
 

  

https://www.lta.org.uk/play/parents-area/prime-video-lta-youth-girls/
https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/ParliamentHillFieldsTennisCourts
https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/RudolphSchoolofTennis

